
 10 May 2010 
 
 

 

VACANCY – AFF FINANCE OFFICER 

 

 

The AFF's Finance Officer, Stephen Skaleskog, has advised that, for personal 
reasons, he will not be continuing in that role after May. 
 
The AFF is therefore seeking someone to maintain the financial records of the 
AFF from 1 June 2010.  The position will report to the Treasurer, AFF who is 
based in Sydney.  A person based in Sydney will therefore be given strong 
preference for the position. 
 
The person must be experienced in the use of an accounting package such as 
MYOB or Quickbooks.  They must also have a very good understanding of 
fencing, with particular emphasis on the processes applying for athletes 
attending overseas competitions. 
 
An honorarium will be paid to the successful candidate. 
 
Suitably qualified persons are invited to contact the AFF Treasurer at 
treasurer@ausfencing.org for further information including a detailed 
description of the duties applying. 


